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I would like to thank you for the way you continue supporting us and believing in our work. I am happy to share 
the results of the investment that you so generously have offered to us. Be assured that we would not have 
reached such results without your help. 
 
We had an old dream of renovating the dining room for our women and children, and you made this dream a 
reality. We covered the walls with ceramic tiles, which provided a clear environment and more appropriate 
conditions for hygiene purpose. Our gratitude for this support. 
 
It is always good to have the opportunity of taking our group on outings. They love to go to the cinema and 
have snacks in the shopping centre. These women and children faced situations of pain and violence, and 
taking part in activities of fellowship and leisure is of great importance. 
 
We celebrated birthday parties, fellowship gatherings and celebrations at the end of the year. We bought gifts 
that helped them to work self-esteem and led them to recognize their value as persons worthy of respect. 
 
In the year 2019, we received a pregnant woman in our house and provided the best for the arrival of Miguel. It 
was very exciting, because she herself has reported that in the past pregnancies she had not received this 
affection in the form of gifts. 
 
We wish to continue offering a place of hospitality and comfort to the people assisted and we want to express 
our recognition for the way you are holding hands with us. 
 
With fraternal love, 
 
 
 
 
 
Major Dayse Porto 
(Executive Director) 
(The Salvation Army) 
(Rancho do Senhor Mother Care Centre – Brazil) 
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